
 

 
 

 

 
 

A Public Hearing will be held before the Merced City Council at 6:00 
P.M. on Monday, June 19, 2017, to consider increases in the 
assessments for the Pleasanton Park, Olivewood, Hansen Park, and 
Mansionette Maintenance Districts. 

 
Following the Public Hearing on the proposed assessment increases, 
the City Council shall consider all objections or protests, if any, to the 
proposed assessment. Any interested person shall be permitted to 
present written or oral testimony. 

 

At the close of the Public Hearing, the ballots will be opened and 
tabulated by City Clerk staff. The results will be reported to the 
Council upon completion of the tabulation for certification. 
 
By: John Tresidder, Assistant City Clerk 
Publish: 4/27/2017 

 
 

(Notices were sent by mail to the record owner of each identified parcel within each particular 
District. Notices included total amount chargeable to the entire District, amount chargeable to the 
record owner’s parcel, the duration of the payments, the reason for the assessment, the basis 
upon which the amount of the proposed assessment was calculated, as well as the date, time, 
and location of the Public Hearing). 
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